University of Northern British Columbia Faculty Association

Bargaining Bulletin 2019 #04

Message from the Chief Negotiator:

Dear Colleagues,

The UNBC FA Bargaining Team wants to give you a brief update on the progress of negotiations. We are pleased to say that we have been able to conclude thirteen articles this week. There are certainly still some articles upon which the parties have very different positions, but the negotiations continue to be robust, and the dialogue open. We have some negotiating dates scheduled for 10 and 11 June, and we hope to be able to report further progress after those days have been completed. We hope you will look for the update when it arrives.

We are very gratified by the supportive messages we have received from you, and for the evidence that you remain alert to updates from us. Know with certainty that you make a difference.

As the weather warms, and more of us enjoy the routines of our research semesters (and some vacationing, we hope), the team wishes all of you the very best.

Ted Binnema, Chief Negotiator and the rest of the team:
Jacqueline Holler
Umesh Parshotam
Matt Reid
Donna Sindaco
Stephen Rader (ex officio).



